
 

 
 
 
February 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Uniform Update 
 
I am writing to you to give you advance notice about a change to the dress code that will 
come into effect for the new academic year, August 2019.  
 
To fall in line with local high schools, students who choose to wear a skirt will be expected to 
wear a mid-grey pleated skirt with the Academy logo on.  No other type of skirt will be 
allowed.  
 
The agreed skirt can be purchased from Anglian Sports and Schoolwear Ltd.  The dates of 
availability for these skirts will be shared with all parents by June this year.  The cost of the 
skirt has been kept deliberately low, however students who are in receipt of free school 
meals can use the uniform allowance to purchase this item.  
 
Please note at this stage, there are no changes to the current dress code in regards to 
trousers. 
 
I hope your family have a lovely term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr N Haddon  
Head of School 
 


